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Erica Henderson

From: Jill 

Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 6:16 PM

To: PublicComment

Subject: Ian Martin Variance

Hi, 
 
I am writing in support of the variance requested to the property listed at 1770 Greystone Road in ownership by Ian 
Martin. 
 
My property faces directly East of this parcel and said property shares a common pond with ours. It is my opinion that 
this request does not place any additional burdens to any surrounding properties, including mine and that this variance 
should be granted. 
 
Please let the record reflect that Andrew and Jill Gentz, neighbors of Ian and Kelsey Martin are In full support of the 
decision to allow this variance. 
 
Feel free to reach out with any question.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
Jill and Andy Gentz 
1671 Fallbrooke Drive 
 




